GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Child and Family Services Agency





Office of the Interim Director

March 21, 2007

Mr. Joseph Fengler Chair Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013

Dear Mr. Fengler:

In response to your March 13, 2007 letter to former Interim Director Uma Ahluwalia, this letter is to advise the Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A that CFSA is no longer involved with negotiations for a "Teen Bridge Program" with The Martin Pollak Project, Inc. (MPP). MPP has officially withdrawn its request for a license in accordance with the Chapter 63 rules.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at (202) 442-6177. Thank you.

Sincerely

Sharlynn E. Bobo, PhD, ©FSA Interim Director

Web: www.cfsa.dc.gov